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December 7, 2013
Monthly Club Meeting Minutes
Club President, Mark Picard, called the meeting to order at 2:45 p.m., December 7, 2013.

The meeting was held at the Lone Star Steakhouse in Fredericksburg, VA.  There were 10 members in attendance.

Secretary’s Report:  
The minutes of the November 9, 2013, meeting, were approved.
Treasurer’s Report:
Treasurer, Hank Mausolf, reported that the club had $888.20 in the bank account, plus $99.00 which he received at the meeting, for a total of $987.20.
Old Business:
There was no old business to discuss.
New Business:
President Picard shared that he had received an email from Steve Watkins and was so sorry to report that Steve has cancer.  The club wished him a full and speedy recovery.  The members agreed that the club would give Steve his membership for 2014.  Several of members donated the cost of his membership.

Mark reported that the club had received a Certificate of Participation from AMA for the activities at the club fly in.  The fly in and picnic were held in August on Model Aviation Day.  The next Model Aviation Day will be on August 16, 2014.  Mark congratulated the club members for achieving Gold Leader Club status.
The members agreed to waive the election of officers for 2014 as all current officers had agreed to serve for another year.

The meeting was adjourned at 2:55 p.m.

The annual Christmas party followed the meeting.  The members enjoyed an afternoon of good food and great fellowship.
Respectfully Submitted,

Nina C. Grube
.  
